## **Dina Gotowala**

From:

Martin Pascale

Sent:

Thursday, January 18, 2018 3:14 PM

To:

Dina Gotowala; Matthew Conway

Subject:

Notes on PE Policy

Hello,

Some notes on the first read for PE policy proposal:

In order for the student to receive PE credit, the following criteria would need to be met:

- 1. Student must pass the Connecticut state physical education performance fitness test
- 2. Student must participate in CIAC sanctioned sport for the entire season (cheerleading is classified as an activity)
- 3. Student must have credit form signed off by head coach
- 4. Credit will be based on "pass/fail" grading system

Thanks,

Martin Pascale Principal Derby High School (203) 736-5032 @derbyredraider

"Every Student Matters"

Patience
Awareness
Compassion
Kindness

## "Follow the PACK"

The information contained in this email and any attachments is intended for the exclusive use of the addressed parties. If you are not the intended original recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the content of this email or any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you received this email and any attachments in error, immediately delete and destroy all copies.